

Mrs J Cottle| Head of Academy
BOURNVILLE SCHOOL
HAY GREEN LANE
BOURNVILLE
BIRMINGHAM
B30 1SH
T: 0121 475 3881

@ bournvillesch

Find us on:
facebook.
www.facebook.com/bournvillesch

15th January 2018

Dear Parent / Carer,

Year 8 Options Evening: Monday 5th February 2018

At Bournville School we are committed to ensuring that every child has a broad, balanced and high quality education in order to ensure that they are well prepared for their next steps after school. Due to the demanding nature of the new reformed GCSEs, we now begin GCSE options in year 9. We would like to explain this decision and the process to you in detail.

Accordingly we would like to invite you to our Year 8 Options Evening presentation on **Monday 5th February 6 pm – 7 pm**. The evening will consist of a presentation in Elgar Hall followed by an opportunity to speak to subject leaders about the courses they offer.

We would like to remind parents and carers that access to the school will only be via our entrance on Hay Green Lane – further details and directions are available on our website.

We look forward to seeing you.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs S. Yarker Deputy Headteacher